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WLU board of governors approves salary increases for staff 

The board of governors at Wilfrid Laurier University

approved a program of salary adjustments for its 350 managerial,

professional, technical and administrative support staff members

at its regular meeting April 10.

The adjustments, effective July 1, include across-the-board

increases of five per cent.

In addition, approximately $62,000 was approved to redress

market anomalies and inequities resulting from the implementation

of pay equity legislation, which WLU completed on Jan. 1.
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